
 
 
BULLETIN NO.  20/21-009      DATE:   28 April 21 

TO:  ALL ISR Affiliates 

SUBJECT:  ISR Modifies Helmet Rules for 2021-2022 Season 

Orange Rule and camera use addressed 
 
Eagle River, Wis. ~ (April 27, 2021) International Snowmobile Racing (ISR) 
recently held it’s annual rule meetings with the affiliates and manufacturers to 
finalize the sports rules and regulations for the upcoming race season.  
 
The ISR, in agreement with its affiliate who made ISR aware of the situation, and we 
will be implementing a pair of rule changes regarding helmet usage starting with the 
2021-2022 schedule. 
 
Moving forward, the ISR will continue to strongly encourage all drivers in all 
disciplines / divisions to source helmets that continue to display High Vis 
Colors/Orange that cover 75% for oval racing and 50% for SnoCross to prevent 
possible driver injuries during competitive events. 
 
The change affects the long-standing “Orange” Rule, which made the above 
mandatory. ISR has removed the mandatory language and penalties, instead relying 
on competitors to use their own judgement when modifying helmets for protection 
and durability as it pertains to the use of High Vis/Orange colors. 
 
In addition to that change, the ISR will no longer allow any camera or digital 
acquisition devises to be attached to any driver’s helmet. This will be in effect 
anytime a race vehicle is on the track, whether it be a test, practice session, or in 
competition. 

Further questions regarding these, or any ISR rules may be directed to the ISR office at 
todd@isrracing.org or your series/affiliate Technical Director. 
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